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I am a mother of 2 upcoming highschoolers.
 I currently live in the 89107 area. Having this opportunity brought to our neghboorhood is a
game changer. Finding a charter school geared towards community needs is what this city
needs. ThrivePoint Nevada is going to change so many lives. Preparing our kids for their
future is the most important thing we can do for a successful community. Approving this
school is a must. Our family fully supports this school. We can't wait to see what a great
Educational program they provide.
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